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Change Service Requested

Work continues on Western Pacific FP7 805-A, our former California Zephyr locomotive.  Thanks to the efforts of several members, a set of 
F-unit dynamic brake grids were obtained from the former Western Pacific shops in Stockton.  These were placed into the 805 under the 

supervision of Dave McClain and Larry Hanlon.  The light colored d/b hatch can be seen above, right where the black paint begins on the 
roof.  Plans for 2009 include repainting the roof and the d/b hatch.
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